
Year 11 - Virtual Information Evening

Please find below a summary of the parental questions raised from the evening and our responses. 


Question Response

Are students allowed to attend school 
after June 5th to receive support with 
their exam preparation? 

We have provided students and parents/carers with a timetable of the external 
examinations as well as the timetable of exam preparation sessions. These take place 
throughout the entire exam period. Students are expected to attend school full time until 
the end of Friday 26th May. After this date, students are to attend school for either their 
external examinations or to attend a scheduled examination preparation session.


What happens if my child has more 
than one exam scheduled for the same 
time?

All students that have exam clashes in their timetable will have been informed of this. 
Parents/carers have been emailed with the arrangements for how the school will administer 
the exams where clashes occur. We will provide detailed guidance for students and support 
throughout these days. If students or parents/carers have any further queries regarding this 
matter we ask that they can contact the school via email exams@helsbyhigh.org .


Will the School Counsellor be available 
throughout the examination period?

Our School Counsellor will be available for students if they require further support during the 
examination period in addition to the support from the Pastoral Team and Teaching Staff.
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